
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Wednesday, December 28, 2011 3:27 PM 
'Michael Stubblefield' 
dusty_wilson@oxy.com 
RE: MIDWEST FEDERAL L NO 5 RELEASE 

Mr. Stubblefield, 

Your request to commence backfill operations at this site is approved. Please proceed on your schedule. 

JfilftAS. 73hua±cJt.c.ft. 

N M O C D District; 2 

311. S. First Street 

Artesia, N M 88210 

575-748-1283 Ex t . 108 

575-626-0857 

in i k e. b rat c h e r(a),s t a t e. in 11.11 s 

From: Michael Stubblefield [mailto:mstubblefield(S)talonlpe.com] 
Sent: Friday, December 23, 2011 10:02 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: dusty wilson(5)oxy.com 
Subject: FW: MIDWEST FEDERAL L NO 5 RELEASE 

Dear Mr. Mike Bratcher, 

Talon/LPE is sending you the analytical results for the soil samples collected on 12/19/2011 
from the Occidental Petroleum Company Midwest L No. 5 release. 
Based on the analytical results Occidental Petroleum Company is requesting approval to 
backfill the excavated area using new soil transported to the location, if further information 
is requested please contact me at 575-441-7254. 

Mike Stubblefield 
Project Manager 
Talon/LPE 
408 West Texas Avenue 
Artesia, New Mexico 88210 
(575) 746.8768 phone 
(575) 746.8905 fax 
(575)441.7254 cell 

Better Business Bureau Torch Award for Marketplace Ethics: 2010 Winner, 2009 Finalist 
Staples Foundation for Learning Hall of Fame Recipient: 2010 
ICIC and Business Week- Top 100: 2010, 2009, 2008, 2007, 2006 
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